
Special Education Contracted Services 2025-2026 
Twin Cities Academy is seeking special education contracted services for the 2025-2026 school 
year. We are currently going out to bid/quote for special education services for next school year. We 
have a current special education child count of 116 students and anticipate needing the following 
services for the 2025-2026 school year: 
  
ASD Consultant 
Audiologist 
DAPE 
Director of Special Education 
Occupational Therapist 
Physical Therapist 
Physically Impaired Consultant 
School Nurse 
School Psychologist 
Speech/Language Pathologist 

To be considered please provide bid information using the following google document. Follow up will 
occur in mid April.  Twin Cities Academy SpEd Contracted Services Bid 2025-2026.   
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc2BEhg1GkwwSQjqy3KEqYNskZyMYyT4Gm3eB9-81rsfccBqA/viewform?usp=sharing
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